
We will be distributing your FREE Healthy Start 
vitamins here in Nursery on 

Tuesday 4th and Thursday 6th March 
on the Piazza at drop off and collection

We will also be able to distribute the vitamins 

in Breakfast and Afterschool Club for the 

children attending at those times.

All children 4 years old and under are entitled 

to Healthy Start Vitamins in Birmingham.


